Public Notice

The City of Houston Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) will
submit its Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for
Program Year 2024 (July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025) to the U.S. Department of Housing
and Urban Development (HUD). The CAPER is an annual report that outlines the use of
the followi n%Entitlement Grants: Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME
Investment Partnerships Program (HOME) Grant, Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG),
and Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) Grant.

View the Draft of the 2024 CAPER at the following locations:
* Online at https://houstontx. ow’housinﬁfhud-reports.htmI
« HCDD - 2108 Travis Street, Houston, TX 77002
(Copies may also be obtained at this location)
.'P;?%%}Sgpub“c Library (Central Library) - 500 McKinney St, Houston,

The public may comment on the Draft 2024 CAPER during the 15-day comment period
extending from September 8, 2025 to September 23, 2025.

‘gﬁitten comments may be submitted by email to HCDPlanning@houstontx.gov.
By mail: HCDD, ATTN: Planning, 2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002.

A summary of comments received will be included in the final 2024 CAPER, which will
be posted to the HCDD website upon submission to HUD.

For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process please call (832) 394-
6000 or email HCDDComplaintsAppeal@houstontx.gov. For more information about
HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.
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